North Muskegon PTO and NM Elementary Library

Read-a-Thon: March 1-31

Reading is IN-TENTS



The NM PTO and NM Elementary Library are proud to announce the 2nd Annual Read-a-Thon Fundraiser! We want ALL of your students to develop a love of reading for pleasure, for knowledge and for adventure.

How it works:

Make a pledge to encourage reading and raise money for our school. Our read-a-thon will be based on school-wide reading at school and at home.

Everyday, beginning Wednesday March 1, 2023 through Friday March 31, 2023. Students will receive pledges from family and friends to support their efforts. Sponsors can make a flat donation.

Your Student's Pledge Page:

Visit <u>www.getmovinfundhub.com</u> School Identifier use 5d31ebe571431 to register! Every student that registers online will receive a prize. It takes just minutes to set up!

How to make a Pledge:

FLAT DONATION - You can sponsor a student with a flat amount. You decide the amount! This can be done online or by filling out the paper pledge form.